
 

 
LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

TO:   Village Manager Scott Niehaus   

 

FROM:  Deputy Chief Roy Newton #83 

  

SUBJECT:  ILEAS Mutual Aid Agreement  

 

DATE:  01/28/2015 

 

Sir: 

 

     The Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System (ILEAS) is the largest and most effective law 

enforcement mutual aid organization in the United States.  Over 900 counties, cities, and other 

units of local government have joined ILEAS, with the Village of Lombard being an ILEAS 

member since its inception in 2003.  The purpose in being a member agency is to reduce costs 

and increase effectiveness of local law enforcement through the combining and sharing of 

resources during a time of disaster or law enforcement issues that arise where mutual aid is 

needed.   

 

     Although we already have an agreement in place, ILEAS has enhanced the system providing 

an online database showing agency resources and equipment.  ILEAS is requesting every 

member agency renew their membership under this enhanced system that will take the 

organization into the next generation.  I would recommend the Village of Lombard authorize the 

agreement with ILEAS to provide and offer assistance during times of statewide or county 

requests of mutual aid.   

 

     A waiver of first reading is being requested facilitate this agreement.    

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

DC Newton#83 

 


